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July 15, 1975

Roland L. Lindblade
1017 N. 90th Street #2
Omaha, Nebraska 68114
Dear Mr. Lindblade:

I am pleased to verify your reception of WDVR
between 11:50 a.m. and 12:00 Noon on June 26, 1975.

From my own recollection, yours is the most
distant reception report we have received.

Enclosed is one of our coverage maps.
Sincerely yours,
WDVR, INC.

David L. Kurtz
Chief Engineer'
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